
Why am I getting an error when using 
the PULS-R?

If the error message "Fitted SpO2 adapter does not match selected 
technology type" this can be resolved by selecting a PULS-R option in 

technology type. For example, change Nellcor (standard) to Nellcor (PULS-
R) in the menu.

Ensure that both blue lights are on and the set up is as displayed in the 
image below. 

If you require more help, please contact us at 
https://www.seaward.com/gb/enquire/.
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